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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
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Apparao Mukkamala, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Department of Radiology 
Hurley Medical Center 
One Hurley Plaza 
Flint, MI 48503 

Dear Dr. Mukkamala: 

Enclosed is Amendment No. 133 to your NRC Material License No. 21-00338-02 in accordance 
with your request to add three new authorized users. This amendment also corrects an error 
made in Amendment No. 132 to your license, with respect to the numbering of the "tie-down" 
condition. Please note that the changes made to your license are printed in bold font. 

Note that, based on the information provided, we were not able to grant your request that 
Drs. Patel, Ege and Singh be authorized for all 10 CFR 35.300 materials. To be an 
authorized user for all 35.300 uses, including parenteral administrations requiring a 
written directive, a physician must meet the requirements of 10 CFR 35.390, including as 
part of supervised work experience, parenteral administration in at least three cases, as 
required by 10 CFR 35.390(b)(1)(ii)(G). 

Please review the enclosed document carefully and be sure that you understand all conditions. 
If there are any errors or questions, please notify the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
Region III office at (630) 829-9887 so that we can provide appropriate corrections and answers. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter and its enclosure will be available electronica"y for public inspection in the 
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Sincerely, 

IO~ /! rJ r{)J 
Dennis P. O'Dowd 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 
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